City of Prineville

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
PLANNING COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

DATE: December 6t 2016
PURPOSE: Recommendation to Reappoint Planning Commissioners
BACKGROUND:

The terms of two of the current Planning Commissioners, Ron Cholin and Marty Bailey
will expired on December 31, 2016. The remaining Planning Commission voted
unanimously to recommend that City Council reappoint both individuals to four-year

terms.

Planning Staff supports the recommendation of the Planning Commission as both of
these members are seen as valuable contributors to this body.

RECOMMENDATION:

The Planning Commission formally recommends that City Council reappoint Ron Cholin
and Marty Bailey to four-year terms as Planning Commissioners, which would expire on

December 31, 2021.
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Marty Bailey, Planning\/Commission Chair
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